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Since our last update, the Project Team has been working to document detailed site conditions 
and City requirements at the north end of the Jefferson campus, and to understand how those 
conditions will impact site and building layouts.  Because the building will move to a new 
location on the campus, the team must take a new look at traffic patterns, potential 
construction boundaries, existing easements, existing trees, adjacent buildings, access and 
security, among other things. Gathering this information takes time but informs what will be 
possible in the upcoming design. 
 



estimate will be provided as part of the new plan presentation to the School Board’s  Facilities 
& Operations Committee on March 20th and the full School Board on April 2nd. 
  
The Project Team is working with Jefferson’s administration team to develop an engagement 
plan for the upcoming Jefferson design that centers student voice as well as internal and 
community stakeholder input.  The proposed engagement plan will also be provided to the 
Board for discussion in April.  
 
For additional project information please visit the Jefferson Modernization website.  If you have 
a question or comment for the Project Team please email us at JHSBond@pps.net 
 

 
 

 
 


